
 

 

 

 

Meeting Summary  

TYPE OF MEETING:    Initial Meeting – Introduction to the Project 

DATE:   Thursday, September 3, 2015   TIME:  7:30 AM 

NAME:   Larry Deville, Deerfield Beach Chamber of Commerce President 

OTHER MEETING PARTICIPANTS:  Chamber Members, State Representative Gwen Clark Reed, Deerfield City 

Commissioners Battle and Rosenzweig and City Manager Burgess Hanson. 

LOCATION: Wyndam Hotel, 2096 NE 2nd St, Deerfield Beach, FL 33441    

PROJECT TEAM MEMBER PARTICIPATION:  Pamela Adams, Adams Consulting Group, Jeff Weidner, Marlin Engineering 

and Anthea Thomas, Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 

PRIMARY CONTACT FOR FOLLOW-UP:    Larry Deville, 954.937.0232 

 

 Larry DeVille introduced SW 10th Street Consensus Building Project and the team members present. He explained 
that the team was present to share information about the project and ask for their involvement.  Pamela Adams was 
introduced to speak on behalf of the project 
 

 Ms. Adams briefly described the project as an opportunity for the residents and business leaders in Deerfield Beach, 
Coconut Creek, Coral Springs and Parkland to collaborate on a plan for the future of SW10th Street/Sawgrass 
Expressway.  The group was informed about the consensus building approach employed by the team, beginning with 
the elected officials in each city and the homeowner’s association leaders.  The purpose of today’s meeting is to now 
involve the business leaders.   
 

 Ms. Adams asked the Chamber leadership to become engaged in the projects, and to share information about the 
project with their other business owners, colleagues, friends and family.  The group was invited to visit the website to  
review the meeting lists and summaries for more information. 
 

 Ms. Adams shared information about the upcoming homeowner association meetings with Century Village, 
Waterford, Waterways, Independence Bay and WDCA.  
 

 Information about the Community Oversight Advisory Team was shared with the group.  
 

 State Representative Gwen Clark Reed provided an update on the results of Special Legislative Session A and the 
redistricting concerns.  She also mentioned her role in having influence on FDOT through her role as Chair of the 
Appropriation Committee and encouraged the group to get involved. 



 
Next Steps: 

o Schedule a follow up meeting with Commissioner Battle 
o Meet with Larry DeVille 

 
 

 

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI 

Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org  

mailto:ryanc@browardmpo.org

